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114,   Dokseodang-ro,  Yongsan–gu,  Seoul,  South Korea  (04420) 
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Att. : 

 

 

Mr. Jung, Byungdo 

 Assistant Manager 

Overseas Business Team 

The Korea Railway Association (KORASS) 

From : Mr. Ahmed Amawi 

Commercial  Minister  Plenipotentiary 

Head of Commercial Office 

Embassy of the A. R. Egypt 

Subject 

Ref# 

: 

: 

Public External Tender(s) 

324 G8 / 506 

Date 

Attach 

: 

: 

January  23
th
,  2024 

Tender 
 
Dear Mr. Jung, 
 

The Commercial Office of The Embassy of Egypt in Seoul would like to express to 

your esteemed association its highest regards and full respects. 
 

We have the pleasure to inform you that the Egyptian National Railways, which is a 

part of the Egyptian Ministry of Transport made an announcement for external public 

tender- first stage according to the procedures and rules of procurement of European 

Bank for Reconstruction and Development (EBRD) 
 

- Process        : Construct of the railway tracks, signaling and telecommunications 

 systems of the Robeiky – 10
th

 of Ramadan – Belbeis Railway Link 

- Reference #:  324 G8 / 506 

      - The Price of the tender documents: Free of charge 

- Closing date: March 4, 2024 at 10am 

- The full procurement notice was published on ENR website at this link: 

https://www.enr.gov.eg/Ar/AnnouncementDetails.aspx?AnnouncementID=37 

-And on the website of the European Bank at this link : 

https://ecepp.ebrd.com/respond/V3U2997ZAN 

 

We would highly appreciate if you could disseminate the attached document 

concerning the above-mentioned tender to the concerned Korean companies, as well as 

providing us with a list of your recommended Korean companies working in such fields 

in order to contact them directly.  

Thank you for your cooperation, and while awaiting your soonest reply, please 

accept our best regards.  
 

 Ahmed Amawi 

 Commercial Minister Plenipotentiary 

 Head of the Commercial Office 

 Embassy of the Arab Republic of Egypt in Seoul 
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